Carolyn Federoff

11/18/2005 01:37 PM

To:
Salvatore T. Viola/PHSNG/NNJ/HUD@HUD, Ben Williams/PIH/KAN/HUD@HUD, Lisa A. Lowery/HSNG/KNX/HUD@HUD, pleasant5895@yahoo.com, Perry Casper/HSNG/POR/HUD@HUD

cc:

Subject:
ULP/TRO HUD NOLA Ex E

Exhibit E (with messages identified)

----- Forwarded by Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD on 11/18/2005 12:59 PM -----
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Priscilla A. Lewis

10/07/2005 04:27 PM

To: Salvatore T. Viola/PHSNG/NNJ/HUD@HUD

cc: Ben Williams/PIH/KAN/HUD@HUD, Carlos Osegueda/ADMIN/FTW/HUD@HUD, Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD@HUD, Dorothy T. Pleasant/PIH/NOR/HUD@HUD, Emmett I. Aldrich/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Hugh Ingram/ADMIN/ATL/HUD@HUD, Lisa A. Lowery/HSNG/KNX/HUD@HUD, Norman Mesewicz/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Perry Casper/HSNG/POR/HUD@HUD, Sharman R. Lancefield/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Carolyn V. Davis/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Norman Mesewicz/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD

Subject:  Re: Conference Call

Sal,

I sincerely apologize for the miscommunication.  There was no disrespect intended.  Our secretary had scheduled and rescheduled this meeting several times this week and somehow overlooked cancelling the call for today when she was notified that one of management's key participants was unavailable.  We will work feverishly to get another conference call scheduled early next week.  Once again, my deepest apology.  Priscilla
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Salvatore T. Viola

10/07/2005 01:05 PM


To:
Priscilla A. Lewis/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD

cc:
Sharman R. Lancefield/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Emmett I. Aldrich/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Carlos Osegueda/ADMIN/FTW/HUD@HUD, Hugh Ingram/ADMIN/ATL/HUD@HUD, Norman Mesewicz/ADMIN/HHQ/HUD@HUD, Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD@HUD, Perry Casper/HSNG/POR/HUD@HUD, Lisa A. Lowery/HSNG/KNX/HUD@HUD, Dorothy T. Pleasant/PIH/NOR/HUD@HUD, Ben Williams/PIH/KAN/HUD@HUD

Subject:
Re: Conference Call

Ms. Lewis,

As of the time of this e-mail, no one notified the Council that today's conference call was cancelled.

I remind you that this is a very difficult time for  entire Bargaining unit as the New Orleans Field Office Personnel continue  to deal with this very difficult situation. There are decisions being made daily by program cylinders without any notification given to the Council.

Based on information we are receiving from the field , it appears that information  going out to the Bargaining unit including but not limited to NOLA employees is not being done with any uniformity and continuity. This includes  reports of changes in working conditions that  may be causing adverse working conditions in some offices. the Council needs to verify the reports it is receiving.

Now is not the time to cancel calls without proper notification to us. This was highly outrageous and disrespectful.

Even if Chairperson can not be on the call, Management should have a continuity plan in place to make sure   these  calls continue, given the severe situation this agency is experiencing.

        Thank you for your time.





Salvatore Viola





Chief Negotiator

